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Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Arrangements for Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club: Year 1 – Year 6

Our Breakfast Club will be re-opening on Monday 7th September to children from Year 1 – Year 6. The children will be placed in a bubble within their Year groups and will be supported by a Teaching Assistant from their year group.

They will receive a healthy breakfast consisting of a choice of cereals, toast and jam, and fruit juice.

The children will enter via the gate on St. James Road and parents will exit via the gate on Hastings Street. Please do not enter the cloakrooms or classrooms with your child. The children will be in the following classrooms:

Year 1 – Year 1 Group Area
Year 2 – 2EH
Year 3 – 3KH 
Year 4 – 4SH
Year 5 – 5ED
Year 6 – 6HR

If your child is Pupil Premium, they do not have to pay. If your child is not Pupil Premium, the cost is £1 per day. Please pay on entry at the school gate at the beginning of the week for the days that you wish for your child to attend.

You will need to complete the consent slip below and return this to the school office tomorrow, Friday 4th September. Your child will not be able to attend breakfast club unless the consent letter has been signed and received by school. This is to ensure that we have enough space in the bubbles for those who wish to attend.

If you would like your child to attend then please return the attached slip by Friday 4th September to confirm your child’s attendance.


Yours sincerely


Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
____________________________________________________________________________________
TO:  School Office

I give permission for my child: _________________ in class: ____ to attend Breakfast Club commencing on Monday 7th September. 


Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) Date: _____________

